
 
 

Minutes of the University of New Orleans  
February 22, 2016 

 
The regular meeting was called to order by President Colleen Reese at 3:02 in UC 236. The roll was 
called by Alex Hughes.  
 
PANHELLENIC CREED:  
We, as Undergraduate Members of women’s fraternities, stand for good scholarship, for guarding of good 
health, for maintenance of fine standards, and for serving, to the best of our ability, our college 
community. Cooperation for furthering fraternity life, in harmony with its best possibilities, is the ideal that 
shall guide our fraternity activities. 
We, as Fraternity Women, stand for service through the development of character, inspired by the close 
contact and deep friendship of individual fraternity and Panhellenic life. The opportunity for wide and wise 
human service, through mutual respect and helpfulness, is the tenet by which we strive to live. 
 
ROLL CALL: ΑΞΔ Y, ΔΖ Y, ΣΚ Y, ΖΤΑ Y 
 
GUESTS:  
 
PREVIOUS MINUTES:  
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: The Treasurer reported as follows: 
 
 Beginning balance 10/1/2015     $9,143.30 
 
   Revenue $0.00 
   Expenses $0.00 
  
 Ending balance 12/31/2015     $8,707.15 
 
The following bills were approved for payment:  
 
OFFICER REPORTS 
 
The President reported:  
The Greek Council meets every other Tuesday at 5:30, we can have more than one representative to 
attend, if anyone is interested. Their first meeting is tomorrow at 5:30 in the Greek Life Office.   
 
The VP Recruitment reported:  
RC apps are still out. She will send out an email to figure out the dates for the interviews  
Explore UNO is this Saturday and Panhellenic will have a table   
Each chapter needs to send Mackenzie their brochures by Friday night so she can look over them and 
approve them 
 
The Recruitment Assistant reported:  
 
The VP Programs reported:  
Reminder the Panhellenic workshop is this Thursday in Education 103. Bring canvas and any extra paint.  
Greek week is next week. Your Panhellenic delegates should talk to their chapters are a Trivia night 
raffle.  



 
Dinner fundraising is being talked about, we are thinking Panera in April, there will be a table set up to be 
given out flyers when it gets closer to the date. 
Please remember to be going over your Greek Week packets!!!  
  
The Assistant of Programs:  
Any ideas for the Service event, please let Nicole know.  

 
The Secretary/Treasurer reported: 
Please check your emails, I will send out the invoices for each chapter.  
 
Chapter news:  
 
ΑΞΔ Delegate –   

• Mixer this Saturday with Theta Xi  
• Family Day this weekend  

 
ΔΖ Delegate –  

• Philanthropy Event with Sigma Kappa is March 21st from 11-3. 
 
ΣΚ Delegate –  

• Thirst project collaboration in the ballroom  
• Wednesday is Have a Nice Day with SigmaKay in the Quad. 

 
ΖΤΑ Delegate –  

• They gave out Valentines to the other Greek chapters last week 
• ZTA is taking the week off to study for midterms.  

 
The Advisor Reported: 
Don’t forget to fill out social event forms. Check with Emily if you do not know if the social event forms 
have been approved. Panhellenic will be helping set up and take down for the events.  
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Recruitment Budget:  
 This was passed 
Programs Budget: 
 This was passed 
Requirements for the other two delegates from Sigma Kappa and Zeta Tau Alpha: 
 They have to have gone through chapter side. 
  
NEW BUSINESS  
 
March 29th, recruitment rule meeting moved to 7 instead of 6.  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
The following announcements were made: 
 
ADJOURNMENT   
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:25 pm 
 



 
Alex Hughes, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


